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ADDENDUM # 1 
 
 
 

RFP 2024-842, MUNICIPAL LEGAL SERVICES 
 
 

 
 
ADDENDUM DATE:     December 04, 2023 
 
BID DUE DATE/ TIME:    December 7, 2024, 5:00 PM 
 
LAST DAY FOR QUESTIONS:   November 28, 2024, 5:00 PM 
 
 
 

 
This addendum includes the following: 

 
 
 
 
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS SUBMITTED 

 
Question 1:  Would the city consider a proposal from a firm that specializes in municipal law, 
working with a local attorney selected by you per the RFP, the local attorney providing those 
services required to be in person, and ourselves to provide municipal services perhaps better 
provided by a firm such as ours? 
 
Answer:  Please feel free to respond to the RFP for legal services for the City of Aztec.   We will 
consider all responders. 
 

- Proposals for specialized areas will be reviewed, considered, and kept on file for 
consultation needs that may arise in the future. For RFP 2024-842 the selected firm 
will be required to perform all services as listed in the RFP. 
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Question 2: If an applicant replied previously to the substantively identical RFP issued in October 
of 2023, does that applicant need to reapply or is the previous application sufficient if the applicant 
wants to be considered?  
 
Answer: You will need to reapply but can use the previous proposal that will need to be updated 
with the new RFP #. 
  
 

 

For further information contact: 
Vanessa Tanner, Procurement Manager, CPO 

Phone: 505-334-7652 
Fax: 505-334-7649 

email:  vtanner@aztecnm.gov 

mailto:vtanner@aztecnm.gov

